
RIBA Annual Meeting 

October 19, 2019 

Call to Order: 

Vice President, Meg Gousie, called the meeting to order at 1:32 

President’s Comments: 

Marshall Williams comments were read by Board Member Maureen Fahey.  The year had 
several initiatives to encourage new players.  There was a pro-am game that had 14 tables at the 
Warwick Bridge Club.  We introduced a 99-er game at Johnstown and 20 new players attended. 
For many it was their first tournament.  He urged all present to encourage new players by playing 
with them and inviting them to club games and tournaments.  

Secretary’s Report: 

A motion was made and seconded to dispense with the reading of the minutes of the 2018 
Annual Meeting and accept as written.  Motion carried unanimously.  

  

Treasurer’s Report 

A brief summary of the last year’s financials was reviewed including the YTD profit and YTD 
profit from the Fidelity account. 

A motion was made and seconded to accept the Treasurer’s Report.  It was approved 
unanimously. 

Nominees for Executive Board 

Meg Gousie announced the nominating committee’s slate of proposed officers.  

President :  Marshall Williams 

Vice President: Meg Gousie 

Treasurer:  Joe Broulliard 

Secretary:  Maureen Fahey 



Secretary pro tem:  Maureen Fahey 

The slate was seconded and passed.  

Awards 

Paula Najarian and Maureen Fahey announced the unit winners for the Mini McKenney and the   

Ace of Clubs for 2018.  

The meeting was adjourned at 1:50. 

  

  

 


